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	Office of the Advocate General

Area G-G
Victoria Quay

Edinburgh 
EH6 6QQ

Date:   30/05/2013


Dear [REDACTED]
Freedom of Information Request
Thank you for your email received 01 May in which you asked:

I am looking for information about gifts and donations. Please could you provide me with the following:

1.     How many gifts have been donated over the past calendar five years? Please could you break this down year-by-year up until April 2013?

2.     In each instance where an item has been donated, please could you detail what the item is, its approximate value, the date it was donated, who donated and why it was donated.

3.     If the item was donated to a specific individual, please could you state who that individual is.

4.     How many monetary donations have there been over the past five calendar years? Please could you break this down year-by-year up until April 2013?

5.     In each instance where a sum of money has been donated, please could you state how much (in pounds sterling) was donated, the date it was donated, who donated it and why it was donated.

6.     If the donation was given to a specific individual, please could you state who that individual is.

We have concluded our search for this information which is detailed below. 
1.
The current Government has been in power since 2010. We are therefore only able to provide you with information for this term.

2.
Please see our website for details at:

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-advocate-general-for-scotland  

In addition, a £10 gift voucher was given by Aberdeen University to a member of staff on 20/11/12.  Our records do not state why it was donated.
3.
Please see our website for details at  
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/office-of-the-advocate-general-for-scotland
4.
No monetary donations.

5.
N/A

6.
N/A.

If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]

